
Grizzly Bizz 

March 9, 2018 

Dear Grizzly Families, 

Our Jog-a-thon was a huge success! Thank you to all the families that came out 

to support and for all the work our Grizzly Community did to make this a great 

event for our students and a successful fundraiser. We reached our goal and 

raised over $40,000! Thank you to our PTA Board for organizing such a 

memorable day for our students. 

We are so excited to share with you our new school website! You can now find a 

wealth of information at www.portolasprings.iusd.org. The website can be 

translated instantly, link calendars directly to your cell phone, and so much 

more. 

We hope to see you all on Thursday night at 6pm for our PTA General Meeting to 

discuss growth, enrollment, and some overview for facilities for the 2018-2019 

school year. There will be free childcare for Portola Springs’ students.  

Have a great weekend!  

Sincerely, 

Megan Bricker, Principal 

Portola Springs Elementary 

Follow us on: 

 Instagram @ GrizzliesofPS 

 Facebook.com/portolaspringselementary 

Click on Google Translate if you’d like to translate this email.  

 

Upcoming Dates 

 Friday, March 9th 3:00pm- Report Cards available online via Parent Portal 

 Thursday, March 15th 6:00pm- PTA Meeting re: growth and facilities  

http://www.portolasprings.iusd.org/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/lCYCIXJecWD3MMWxudqCKQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcFY4HP0QdaHR0cHM6Ly90cmFuc2xhdGUuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgABh1o0WvsoMBs~
https://my.iusd.org/LoginParent.aspx?page=default.aspx


 Friday, March 16th- Family Lunch Day 

o 1st/2nd Grade- 11:35-12:00 eat, 12:00-12:20 play 

o 3rd/4th Grade- 12:05-12:25 eat, 12:25-12:50 play 

o 5th/6th Grade- 12:30-12:50 eat, 12:50-1:15 play 

 Monday, March 19th- Spring Photo Day 

 Thursday, March 22nd- Primary Music Share Day  

 Monday, March 26th- Public Information Meeting re: portables 

 Monday, March 26th- Friday, March 30th- Spring Conference Week 

(Minimum day all week) 

School Information 

Report Cards 

Report cards are available on Parent Portal today after 3pm.  

 

Irvine Hoops Classic this weekend 

Come support our Portola Springs boys and girls teams as they compete in the 

Irvine Hoops Classic! We would love a Grizzly cheering section! 

 Boys team- Game #1 vs. Cypress Village tonight 3/9 6:30pm at Portola 

High (East Gym) – updates will also be on our Social Media Sites and on 

Tourney Machine  

 Girls team- Game #1 vs. Beacon Park Sunday 3/11 11:00am- updates 

on Social Media and on Tourney Machine  

 

Save the Date for a Golf Outing 

Portola Springs will be hosting a 1st ever Golf Tournament and dinner at Tustin 

Ranch on Friday, May 4th. More information to come soon! We hope you can 

join us! This event if for adults only.  

 

Cell Phone Watches  

Just a reminder that cell phone watches that have the ability to make calls are 

treated as a cell phone. Students should keep them in their backpacks or they 

can be placed on a teacher’s desk. They may not wear them during the school 

day.  

 

Lost and Found 

Lost and Found items will be donated next weekend. Please be sure to look for 

any missing jackets or items at Family Lunch Day.  

 

PTA Information 

PTA Meeting re: Growth and Facilities Updates 

Please join us Thursday, March 15th 6:00-pm in the Grizzly Commons. We will be 

presenting on safety information, our new website, and growth in the area. Stan 

my.iusd.org
http://www.tourneymachine.com/Public/Results/Division.aspx?IDTournament=h20180306193605160dbfae883b6f345&IDDivision=h201803061958588071d4120cb339c44
http://www.tourneymachine.com/Public/Results/Division.aspx?IDTournament=h20180306193605160dbfae883b6f345&IDDivision=h20180306195859164f748b78f635345


Machesky, Director of Elementary Ed, and Jesse Barron, Asst. Director of Facilities 

Planning, will be discussing site plans to help us grow. Free childcare available 

for Portola Springs’ students.  

IPSF Information  

For the February Edition of IPSF Impact Newsletter, click here.  
 

https://ipsf.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/IPSF-Ambassador-Alert-February-2018.pdf

